
Dear Parents 

 

I hope you are all keeping safe and warm. It has been a challenging couple of weeks with up to 10 
staff absences a day and many students also unwell. I am extremely appreciate of the support from 
families and staff and we juggle every day to ensure we can cover as many classes as we can in the 
best way possible. The Preps and 3/4s have been hit the hardest and we are hoping all is well so 
the 5/6s can enjoy their camp next week. 

Most of the leadership team are attending an Evidence Based Learning conference today and to-
morrow as we continue to examine best practice and what that can look like at OLMC. There are 3 
other schools in our cluster – St Mary’s Lancefield, School of the Good Shepherd in Gladstone 
Park and St Augustine’s in Keilor. Our facilitator is Daniel Birch who is a principal in Auckland. 
Daniel has visited our school many times and had spent the last two days visiting planning and 
learning spaces across the school. His feedback has been very positive with regard to the school 
climate and the work we are trying to archive. 

. 

CANTEEN IS CANCELLED FOR TOMORROW DUE TO 
ILLNESS/LACK OF VOLUNTEERS 

Please ensure your child brings their own lunch tomorrow  
Unfortunately we have had to make the decision to cancel Canteen for tomorrow.  Any orders already placed 
will be refunded 
Happy Birthday to everyone for this week. I hope your day is filled with love and joy: 

 

 

 

 

 

I just want to clarify something around the wearing of beanies and scarves. They 
are available from the uniform shop and bottle green beanies can also be sourced 
from shops such as Big W. They must only be worn outdoors. From next year 
all beanies and scarves will need to be bottle green, in line with our uniform.  

Please remember to keep up to date with school fees and let me know if there are any 
issues with payments.  

This Sunday we celebrate the 18th Sunday in Ordinary Time: Luke 12:13-21 

This is certainly a parable for our own times, where seeking money and more money often 
turns us into fools who prepare our own downfall. Jesus tells us, ‘A man’s life is not made 

secure by what he owns, even when he has more than he needs. I pray that our 
world may grow in wisdom and choose solidarity and respect for one another 
and for the earth, our common home. 
Stay safe and warm. God bless, 

Julie 
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 The period of time for exemption from isolation and covid testing is now for 4 weeks after having covid 
(the end of your isolation period), it is no longer 12 weeks. Household contacts can attend school but 
MUST wear a mask and test daily. 

 

A reminder of the following : 

-Masks are highly recommended indoors for anyone over 8 years of age 

-Household contacts can attend school but must wear masks indoors  

- RATs are available upon request – one pack per child per fortnight 



 

 

Class Pupil of the week Has demonstrated the 3 R’s 

 Prep C Raphael Aphram 
For putting himself in the learning pit when faced with new mathemati-
cal challenges Great work Raphael! 

 Prep J Marley Afamasaga 
For her enthusiasm shown during writing sessions and working dili-
gently towards her goal Excellent efforts Marley!  

 1 H Malika Chand 

Malika Chand for being a respectful friend and always helping others in 
a kind and caring way. Malika, Mrs Harper is so proud of the way you 
are a responsible learner, especially when 'Reading to Self' and finding 
the digraph for the week while you are reading. Keep shining bright 
Malika.  

 1 R Leo Plummer 
For having a positive mindset and trying different strategies when de-
coding unknown words.  
Keep up the amazing work Leo! 

 2 A Adam Minaweih 
For displaying a positive mindset towards his learning and showing 
independence to give things a go and be the best learner he can be. 
Thank you for all of your hard work this week. Keep up the great work.  

 2C Robby Mand 
For asking questions and taking on feedback to improve his maths 
skills and understanding 

 3/4 C Ruby Stepanoski 
Displaying the dispositions of determination and risk taking in your 
learning, and showing self-motivation towards your time management 
and organisational skills.  

3/4M Ambrosia Caruana 
For being an independent learner who asks questions and works on 
making improvements to her work. You are a super star Ambrosia! 
 

3/4 R Ella Thompson 
For her focus and hard work in class. Ella has great  attention to detail 
that she applies to all tasks. Well done! 

5D Mason Searle 
Who through his writing explained how God is in our lives and how 
God is present in a crisis. 

5T Emily Vasey 
For seeking feedback on her writing and asking questions to clarify her 
understanding. 

6 C Roman Stella 
For having a growth mindset when investigating different ways to solve 
Maths problems and being willing to share his thinking with others.  

6S Lacy Urbon  
For working collaboratively and well with others to solve problems and 
share ideas. 

  SPLASH PUPIL OF THE WEEK AWARD 



 

 



 

 

August 

1/2/3 – Year 5 &6 Camp 

3 – First Eucharist reflection day (more info to fol-
low) 

4 – Teeth on Wheels dental program 

5 – Miss Amanda’s last day 

6&7 – First Eucharist Masses 

8 – School Closure Day 

15 – Feast of the Assumption Mass 

19 – PTFA Trivia Night 

30/31 – family Faith evening for year 6s 
(Confirmation) 

September 

1 Father’s Day Stall 

2 Fathers Day Breakfast 7:30-9:00am 

2 – Summer sports round robin for years 5&6 

9- School disco 

10&11 – Year 3s to attend one Mass for prayer 
companion 

14 Whole school Cyber safety Incursion 

16 End of term 1:30 finish 

School Closure Day—Osh Club will be running a full day program on August 8th please 

contact Osh Club directly to book in on 0401 850 518 



 

 



 

 

Dear Families, 

Just a reminder that we have Teeth On Wheels visiting our school for dental visits starting on the 

4/08/2022. 

Please click on the link below to complete your child’s consent form. 

https://teethonwheels.com.au/consent-forms/consent-eform/ 

Complete your form today and the Teeth On Wheels team will be in contact to schedule your 

child’s appointment and notify you on your eligibility. If you are not eligible, Teeth On Wheels will 

offer you a special deal of $99 for the full check-up, clean, fluoride treatment and any x-rays if re-

quired (this can be claimed back through your private health insurance). 

For any further questions, please contact the Teeth On Wheels team on (03) 9338 1191. 

Teeth on Wheels 



 

 

Official Term Dates 2022 

Term 1:   28th January—8th April  

   (Easter 15th April—18th April) 

Term 2:   26th April —Friday 24th June  

Term 3:   11th July—16th September  (1.30 finish) 

Term 4:   3rd October—16th December (1.30 finish) 

Green socks — $5 per pair & school hats — $10  now available from the school 

office . Cash only please 

A reminder to label all school uniform items especially rugby tops/school jumpers 

and food /drink containers with your child’s name. Thank you ! 

The new Noone school uniform shop is up and running. Located at the top of the 

Salesian college drive way at 1  Macedon Street Sunbury .PH 9740 4831 

Here are the opening hours: 

Monday – 8.00am – 12.00pm 

Wednesday – 8.00am – 12.00pm 

Friday – 9.00am to 12.00pm & 1.00pm to 5.00pm 

Report School Absences :   absent@olmcsunbury.catholic.edu.au 

School Uniform News 



 

 

Our Lady of Mount Carmel Canteen Roster—Term 3  

 

Thank you for volunteering to help in the canteen, it would be impossible without you!  

Please arrive at the canteen at 10.00am, your assistance will be required until around 2.00pm. If you have 

long hair please tie it up and remember to sign in at the office with you WWC check before coming to the 

canteen.   

If you are unable to attend on your rostered day please ring Sally on 0400384403 as soon as possible so a 

replacement can be arranged.  

I look forward to seeing you all.  

Sally Hewitt-Tacey 

  19th  August Belinda Falzon-Pout 
Shelley Sparke 
Louise Vasey 

  26th August Michelle Shalders 
Erin Thompson 
Irene Wishart 

29th July 
cancelled 2nd September Emma Clements 

Kelly Xerri 
Renee Ridington 

5th Agust Danni Caruana 
Alex D!Agostino 
Fran McKay 

9th September Sylvana Doricic 
Simone Fawcus 
Vacancy 

12th August Caroline Dillon 
Danielle Wadden 
Cathy Carter 

16th September Early finish No Canteen 

Please note due to increase costs of food produce there is a slight increase in some canteen 

items. Thank you for your understanding 

2022 OLMC Bell Times 

8.45 am :  First bell / move to classroom 

8.55 am :  Classes commence 

11.00 –11.30am  Recess time 

1.30pm:  Eating time 

1.40pm- 2.20pm Lunch time 

3.15pm   End of school day 



 

 

Community News 



 

 


